
STATE OF MAINE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Maine State Housing Authority 

(MaineHousing) 
 

Notice of Public Hearing on revisions to U.S. Department of Energy Weatherization Assistance 
Program Bipartisan Infrastructure Law (BIL) Plan, the 2024 Annual State Plan and adding ICAST as 
a new subgrantee working in the Weatherization Program. 
 
MaineHousing will hold a public hearing to receive comments on the proposed changes to 
the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law (BIL) rules, the 2024 Annual State Plan and the addition 
of ICAST as a new subgrantee at 9:30 a.m. on Tuesday, April 2, 2024.  To listen or testify 
virtually, please contact a Program Officer or Program Manger no later than 5:00 p.m. on 
Monday, April 1, 2024 at Maine State Housing Authority at 26 Edison Dr., Augusta, Maine 
04330; (207) 626-4600 (voice); 1-800-452-4668 (voice in state only); or 711 (Maine Relay) or via e-
mail:  Weatherization@MaineHousing.org. 

 
Upon sufficient notice, appropriate communication auxiliary aids and services will be provided for 
persons with disabilities and persons with limited English proficiency. 
 
A copy of the proposed changes to the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law (BIL) State Plan is available at 
MaineHousing’s offices in Augusta and on MaineHousing’s website:  www.mainehousing.org.   
 
Oral comments may be presented at the hearing.  Written comments will be accepted upon 
publication of this Notice until close of business on April 3, 2024.  If you would like to request a 
disability-related accommodation, testify at the public hearing or make a comment, please direct 
your communication to: 
 
     Amanda Roy 
     Maine State Housing Authority 
     26 Edison Dr. 
     Augusta, ME  04330 
     Telephone: (207) 501-5963 (voice) 
            1-800-452- 4668 (voice) 
            Maine Relay 711 (TTY) 
 
     Email: Aroy@mainehousing.org 
 

mailto:Weatherization@MaineHousing.org
http://www.mainehousing.org/

